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This briefing paper aims to give an update on the proposed community neuro-

rehabilitation service for Mid Nottinghamshire.  As the committee are aware from the 

briefing provided in July 2018, neuro rehabilitation services across Mid 

Nottinghamshire have been under review and are now progressing towards a new 

community neuro rehabilitation service being delivered for the service users.   

The CCGs Governing Body have supported the new service to commission 

guaranteed Neuro rehabilitation beds on the current Chatsworth ward as well as to 

provide a community neuro rehabilitation service for patients in mid Nottinghamshire. 

A new provider for the community neuro rehabilitation service has been 

commissioned and the CCG have worked with the new provider to mobilise towards 

implementation of the new service whilst ensuring no disruption to the current 

provision for neuro patients. 
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